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Greetings,             March 2011 

Another month has gone by and it is the day to day activities of running a full house that keeps 
us constantly busy now. 

This month the court system gave us custody for at least two years of our recent four children. 
At that time, it will be reviewed. Please pray for them and us, that we can make a huge impact in 
these precious children.  We have a new friend Theko who works in this area.  When he gets 
the chance, he spends time at the Fold, working with the older boys. He’s able, in their language 
to help them get used to their new life here, and help us to get them settled in, to teach them to 
take care of what they have, clothes, toys, etc. Teaching them basic life skills, to get along with 
each other. 

 
The first term of school was finished on the 25th of this month. We have school holidays for two 
weeks. We will be concentrating on keeping the children busy with different activities during that 
time.  Thankfully Theko is able to be with us that first week. Peggy and Harry will be taking a 
much needed vacation these two weeks, spending time with most of their children in the Cape. 

 
There were some special work days this month, finishing up the vegetable tunnel. We have 
certainly been blessed by the family who donated it.  Harry already has tomato plants growing.   

 
 

 
Two of the workers who helped with the tunnel were 
visitors from England. They made a special trip on two 
other occasions just to come and play soccer with our 
boys. Our boys really enjoyed the time spent playing with 
these two young men. Paul spent quite a bit of time with 
the industrial weedeater cutting out a play area for the 
soccer.  All the men cut poles and built some goal posts. 
 
 
 

 
The Fold had a board meeting this month.  It’s always nice to be able to get everyone together 
to be able to discuss the road forward, and to see the people in person, since we all have very 
busy schedules. It was a very nice day. After the meeting, everyone got to see the new 



vegetable tunnel and we had lunch together. Some of the members were able to spend the 
entire afternoon visiting with the children and us. 
 

Anna from Wyoming is here in South Africa for a few 
months, working with Marilyn Cook. They took time off from 
their busy schedule to bring blankets for the children, that 
had been made by family and friends from Anna’s church.  
We will certainly put them to good use this coming winter. 
 
Our supporters using the “good search” search engine have 
been slowing down. This past month it was hardly used. 
However, the “good shop” portion of the website has some 
activity. Please go to “www.goodsearch.com” and put in 

“Prince Ministry in South Africa” in the space for “who do you good search for”. Once you do 
this, all your searches will earn us a cent, and it all adds up.  
 
Prayer requests: Continued safety for all working at The Fold. God to be blessed and glorified 
by all that happens at The Fold. All the children settling in to a new family dynamic. Safe travel 
for Peggy and Harry. 
 
Praises: We thank God for the blessings of friends, who believe in what we are doing, and help 
us with prayer and funds. 

God bless, 

Paul and Micky Prince 


